SAVE THE FORESTER PUB

The Forester Pub in Donhead St Andrew
is being marketed for sale.

If the pub is not sold as an ongoing business,
we would like the community to have the opportunity
to save the pub as a community asset.

Please contact us if you support this initiative.
If there is sufficient interest, we would like to hold
a meeting to plan a course of action.

Thank you in advance.
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